
       

 
 

Department of English (UAP)  
National College, Tiruchirapalli, India 

 
Faculty of Humanities & Social Science 

Daffodil International University, Bangladesh 
 

Department of English 
Nagaland University, Kohima Campus, India 

 

Jointly organize 
 

Online Workshop Series 
on 

 

Preparing and Publishing Quality Research 
papers in Scopus, Web of Science, ABDC and 

other Peer Reviewed journals 
 

Coordinators 

Dr.Liza Sharmin 
Dean, Faculty of Humanities & Social Science 
Daffodil International University, Bangladesh 

 

Dr.Nigamananda Das 
Head, Department of English 

Nagaland University, Kohima Campus, India 

 

Dr.J.Karthikeyan 
Head, Department of English(UAP) 

National College, Tiruchirapalli, India 

 
Dr.K.Kumar 

Principal 
National College 

Tiruchirapalli, India 

 

Dr.M.Luftar Rahman 
Vice Chancellor 

Daffodil International University, 
Bangladesh 

 

Dr.G.T.Thong 
Pro-Vice Chancellor 
Nagaland University 

Kohima Campus, India 

 



 

       
 

Department of English (UAP)  
National College, Tiruchirapalli, India 

 
Faculty of Humanities & Social Science 

Daffodil International University, Bangladesh 
 

Department of English 
Nagaland University, Kohima Campus, India 

 

Jointly organize 
 

Online Workshop Series 
Workshop Day/Date Topic Resource Person 

1 Saturday, 19 Aug 2023 
Mechanism of  Choosing journals 
in Scopus, Web of Science, ABDC 

& Other Indexed Journals 

Dr.J.Karthikeyan 
National College, Tiruchirapalli 

India 

2 Tuesday, 22 Aug 2023 
Simple and Effective Writing Skills 

for Research Publication 

Prof. Mohammad  Elius Hossain 
Daffodil International University 

Bangladesh 

3 Saturday, 26 Aug 2023 
Understanding structures of 

Research Papers 

Dr.R.Vasanthan 
Nagaland University 

Kohima Campus 
India 

 

Forenoon 

11:00 AM (Indian Standard Time) / 11:30 AM (Bangladesh Standard Time) 

Afternoon 

03:00PM (Indian Standard Time) / 03:30 PM (Bangladesh Standard Time) 

Event Link 

https://meet.google.com/pjh-uikp-dyh 

 *This workshop is open to all the departments. You are most welcome. 

 


